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Scott Lawrence

From: Paul Rowe ~
r2021 15:38

Sent: 11 Octobe

To: Scott Lawrence
Subject: Re: Jungle Bar

Attachments: image001.png

Hi Scott,

I think it's sensible to suspend the licence for non payment of the licence fee.
IV tried to call John again and no answer.

1 would like to withdraw my involvement in this licence.

Do | need to engage a solicitor?

Please advice

Regards

Paul Rowe

On Mon, 11 Oct 2021, 16:06 Scott Lawrence, <Scott.Lawrence @sunderland.gov.uk> wrote:

Good Afternoon Paul,

in relation to your email last week, would you be able to provide an update on the current position of the licence?

| would also like to remind you that the annual fee is still outstanding and the licence will be suspended on 22
October 2021 if the fee is not paid. In addition to this we still have not received confirmation that the outstanding
condition are being complied with.

Regards

Scott Lawrence

Senior Licensing Officer
Neighbourhoods Directorate
Sunderland City Council

Jack Crawford House



